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,,On May 19-25, within the framework of Erasmus+ mobility, we attended the International Staff Week 

organized by the Technical University of Sofia. Within the program, the representatives of the 

participant universities prepared presentations about the research field and the universities themselves. 

It was very interesting to learn about the activities, research fields and technical approaches of other 

universities in the region. In addition, Erasmus+ exchange students at the Technical University od Sofia 

prepared presentations about their experiences and field of the study. During the visit, a discussion was 

held with the representatives of the participant and the host universities about the development of the 

field technology, student motivation and opportunities for cooperation. We also took part in cultural 

events, learned about the history of Bulgaria, the current situation and  visited the cultural sights of 

Sofia and Plovdiv. 

We think that this type of mobility helps to strengthen cooperation between staff and universities, as 

well as to increase opportunities and deepen knowledge and experience. The relationships formed 

during the week will allow us to deepen cooperation in the professional field and implement innovative 

projects.’’ 

 


